
From: Kit Gordon
To: commentletters
Cc: louis.morrone@asm.ca.gov
Subject: Comment Letter – 2016 Bay Delta Plan Amendment & SED
Date: Friday, March 17, 2017 10:42:16 AM

Dear State Water Resources Control Board
cc: Marc Berman

I have lived in and loved California for 34 years. I am very concerned about water 
resource management in our bountiful state. You have the ability and authority to 
make the right decisions for lasting water quality and environmental stewardship - the 
two are intrinsically connected. Healthy, living rivers are essential for our survival, 
both ecologically and economically. At least 60% unimpaired flows during spring 
season on the San Joaquin River and its tributaries are needed to sustain California. 
Please act to protect our rivers and all the depend on them - everything depends on 
our rivers.

Most Sincerely,
Kit Gordon
Los Altos Hills, CA
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